
      
 
 

 

KITTITAS COUNTY 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Plan Review Team 
DATE:  April 22, 2022 
SUBJECT: SX-22-00008 Grasst 
 
Public Works has reviewed the Shoreline Exemption Application.  Please see comments 
below: 
 
Public Works has issued Floodplain Development Permit No. FD-21-00033 for the proposed 
project (attached).  We note:  

• This parcel contains land designated by FEMA as floodway. The structure must be 
located outside of the floodway. The site plan submitted shows the proposed location of 
the structure as outside of the FEMA-identified floodway.  

• The accessory structure may only be used for parking and storage. 

• Filling or regrading is not authorized by this permit. Any proposal to fill or regrade must 
be authorized in by the Kittitas County Floodplain Manager in writing before the activity 
commences. 

 










